
MAC Board – May 17, 2017 
Email Motion  
 
An email was sent by MAC Board President, Vanessa Barr, on May 17, 2017 in regards to 
pay increases for MAC staff members, Danielle Kluz and Julia Tindell.  There is extra 
money in the OJP grant and Bobbi would like to see the pay raises take effect May 15, this 
still leaves a small surplus in the Personnel category.  Job descriptions were provided via 
email to Board Members per the request at the May meeting. 
 
Motion was made to approve the pay increases as outlined in the email and board minutes 
from May 2017 for Danielle Kluz and Julia Tindell, effective May 15, 2017. 
 
1st: Brenda Skogman and Denise Loy 
2nd: Dianna Umidon 
 
Approved 


